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                                    From the  

                                               Principal’s Desk 

We are committed to providing a nurturing environment where every student can thrive 

academically, socially, and emotionally. Our dedicated faculty and staff are here to support and 

encourage each student on their journey of learning and personal growth. 

This year, we are focusing on Enhancing STEM education, promoting inclusivity, fostering 

creativity. With your active participation and support, I am confident that we will achieve great 

success together. 

I encourage all students to take advantage of the numerous opportunities available to explore 

their interests, develop their talents, and make lasting friendships. Parents, your partnership is 

invaluable, and we look forward to working closely with you to ensure your child's success. 

Let's embark on this new school year with optimism, determination, and a commitment to 

excellence. Together, let's make [DMI ST.JOSEPH GLOBAL SENIOR SECONDARY 

SCHOOL] a place where every student feels valued and inspired to reach their full potential. 

Wishing everyone a productive and fulfilling academic year ahead! 

 
 

Warm Regards, 
 Principal,  

                                                                                        DMI St.JOSEPH GSSS 

 



Celebrations… 
Investiture Ceremony… 



 



KamarajarBirthday…

 



Red Day Celebration… 

Red is the color of love and Adventure. Let’s explore the wonders of Red Day 

together… 

 



 



Periodic Assessment - 1
 

 



Health and Hygiene Meet… 

 



Toppers  and Rockers Meet…  

  



Python Class… 

 

Students Council Election… 



 



 



Extra Curricular Activities…

 


